
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Parents, 

 I hope everyone stayed warm in this very cold weather 

we had. I hope students used these past few days to study 

and make up any assignments. Next week we will focus on 

getting back on track with new lessons that were missed 

from this week. We will finally start on the new booklet for 

the 5th and 6th grade science. The booklet is called “Earth’s 

changing face”.  The new lesson will talk about the earth’s 

structure.  We will also learn about the rock cycle, forming 

landforms, and what causes earthquakes. We will read the 

booklet first in class then watch a video. I will also have an 

activity ready in class during the week.  

 For the 7th and 8th grade science class we will finish 

going over chemical and physical properties of elements. 

Then we will go back to chemical equations. We will learn 

how to balance equations. On Friday there will be a quiz on 

the lesson. This will be the last quiz before our first test of 

the  third quarter. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This week in science we 

will learn about how rocks 

turn into sand and what 

soil is made of. We will 

also discuss the effect of 

the Earth’s changing 

climate on animals in the 

past and fossils formation. 


